
  

This week’s thankfulness task is to write a letter of thankfulness. You can choose to write 
the letter to a friend or a family member that you haven’t seen during lockdown. 

The purpose of the letter is to tell the person why you love them and are thankful for them 
to be in your life! During lockdown we have definitely had time to slow down and think about 

what is important to us, so why not share that with a loved one?  
You might be thankful because:  

• They are kind 
• They make you laugh 

• They always look after you  
• They have continued to work during this difficult time  

• They make you smile  
• They encourage you to take new adventures  

 
 

It would be lovely if you could actually post your letter or send it as an email, but if that isn’t 
possible at the moment – don’t worry!  

 
All of the Year 5 teachers have LOVED reading your thankfulness work so far, especially 

your poems last week – so we can’t wait to read your letters!  
 

If you have any questions/ want to share your letters post them on Google Classroom or send 
to UKS2@northbeckton.ttlt.academy  

 


